
Hi, Parents/Guardians! Did you know Acceptable Use 
Policies can be used at home as well? It is important to 
create an AUP for home use because it teaches your child 
to follow rules and take responsibility for their actions. It 
also gives your child guidelines as to what they can and 
cannot do while using technology and the Internet, and it 
allows them to be aware of the consequences when rules 
are broken. 

It is very simple to create one. I will provide a 
template, and all you need to do is write a few rules and 
consequences that you would like to implement in your 
home, for the use of technology, and the Internet.  


